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House Points 
 

Darwin  1409    Einstein  1222  Galileo  1447  Newton  1555 

 

Each Morning -   Breakfast Club  8.00 - 8.40am   
  

Events for the week beginning11th June 2018 

 

PE enrichment week—children can come in Sports Kit all week except Friday 
 

Monday 3.30-4.30pm No Athletics Club this week   

   

Tuesday Lunchtime Choir      Mrs Servent & Sophia 

 Morning Keyboard     Mrs Jennifer Enright  

 Lunchtime Gardening     Mrs Barlow & Mrs Bennett  

 3.30-4.15pm No Badminton Club with week                         

  

Wednesday 3.30-4.30 Shepherd’s Delight  

     
  

Thursday Lunchtime Sports Crew    Georgia, Dallas, Jack, Sophia 

 Morning Guitar     Mr Christopher Armson       

 Sports Day 1.30pm 

 YSA Summer Fete Following sports day 

 5.00 - 5.45 pm Hotshots     Matt Roberts 

 

Friday Lunchtime No Computer for all   Mrs Bennett & Yr 6 

Message from Mrs Servent 
I would like to thank everyone for sending the children into school with 
hats and indeed coats as necessary.  The weather is being unpredictable at 
the moment so please do continue to watch the forecast for each day as we 

do like going outside whenever possible. 
I have a few hats in our spare hat box but if you have any other hats 

that your child has grown out of please do send them in. 
The lost property box is still growing—this will be outside the front office 

after school next week, please do come and have a look. 
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  Records of Achievement 

All of the children have been working  

really hard this week.    

Tessa Clews, Max Howes &            

Tommy Starkey for  fantastic              

instructions about how to make            

gingerbread men; Seb Mabey for          

excellent estimating;  Ivy Giaramita-Kirk 

for amazing scissor skills; Theo Hines for 

great teamwork in PE; Freya Scull for 

thinking in RE, at ‘what age should we?’;         

Moses Bird for  listening better , keep it 

up!; Tulula Weeks for super maths   

thinking, ‘what do I know?’; Ellen Males 

for excellent and helpful work in maths; 

Thomas Fleming for  an exceptional 

reading comprehension score; Lily Morris 

for super effort trying to improve her 

Testbase scores; Sam Hirschfield for   

lovely maths work and excellent effort; 

Gabriel Flavell for  lovely discussion 

about the digestive system;                   

Gabriella Page for  always being         

extremely helpful & reliable; Lily Cater 

& Tom Cleaver for  their  continued   

efforts with their superb homework;   

Year 5’s for ‘smashing’ their                 

assessments. 
These children all received their awards 

at our Friday assembly. 

 

Silver House points Awards 
 

Congratulations to: 

  Corban Sarson 

     

for gaining 50 House points and achieving his 

Silver Award. 

 

Gold House points Awards 
 

Congratulations to: 

  Reuben Flavell 

  Miles Hall 

     

for gaining 100 House points and achieving 

their Gold Awards. 

 Dates for the term 

 11th June PE enrichment week  

 14th June Sports Day & BBQ 

 19th June Reserve Sports Day  

 27th—29th June Kingswood  

 5th –11th July Book Fair 

 11th—12th July KS2 Production 

 14th July Wriggle Dance Festival 

 18th July Volunteer Afternoon Tea 

 19th July Leaver’s Service 

 19th July School Closes for Summer 

The Book People Book fair 

5th—11th July 

We are very pleased to be able to give you 

the opportunity to buy some excellent 

books for your children and help raise 

funds for the school at the same time.  

The book fair will run in the school hall 

from 3.15-3.45pm. 

Wriggle Dance Festival 

Saturday 14th July  

Our pupils in Class 3 are currently  

taking part in a Dance project funded 

by Yelvertoft Windfarm.  They are 

having weekly sessions and this will 

culminate in a performance with Crick 

Primary School at Yelvertoft Village 

Hall outdoor arena. 
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Kingswood information sheets 

Please could any outstanding     

medical forms be returned to Mrs 

Bates as soon as possible.   

Parking 

Please use the village hall carpark. 

There is then a pavement that the       

children can walk on safely to get to 

school.  Some cars have been seen 

blocking driveways and parking         

opposite the junction while unloading/

loading children onto the road.   

Sports Day 14th June 

We do hope that you can all join us at our annual Sports Day which will start at 

1.30pm.  

The children will be wearing Sports Kit all week as we are having a PE enrich-

ment week.  On Thursday they will need to wear a t-shirt that is the colour of 

their house for Sports Day. Following Spor ts Day Events children may be 

collected from their classrooms to enjoy the now traditional stalls,  BBQ and 

Bar organised by our YSA.  

This is always a really lovely event and we do hope you can come and join us. 

Thank you for the jars of sweets that have been sent in today.  If anyone has any 

more jars to add to the collection please do bring them into school before 

Thursday. 

We are hoping for a lovely fine day, but if the weather is uncertain a decision 

will be made by 12 noon and a parent text will be sent out.   

The reserve date for Sports Day is Tuesday 19th June. 

DPSA Play Rangers is back and bigger than ever, 

and best of all, it’s FREE 
Play Rangers sessions will include a variety of summer sports 

Venue: Grass Area at New Street Recreation Ground, Daventry NN11 4BS                

(behind the police station and next to the tennis courts) 

Time: 1-4pm (All ages welcome throughout the afternoon) 

What to wear: The DPSA Play Rangers activities run whatever  the weather .        

Children should be dressed accordingly with appropriate footwear. 

 

All children must have a registration and medical form completed by a parent or guardian 

on arrival at the venue.  You can request a form via dpsa-enquires@outlook.com or come 

into the Daventry Phoenix Sports Academy for more information. 


